
FUN ‘N SUN MEETING      March 4, 2024 
 

The Fun ‘n Sun meeting of March 4, 2024, was called to order at 9:32 A.M. by Cathy Landry, as 
everyone stood to recite the Pledge of Allegiance. Fun’ n Sun Committee members present 
were Cathy Landry, president; June Post, secretary; Diane Adler, treasurer, and members-at- 
large Joan Tarkin, Julie Wold, Nancy Kingsley, Gloria Cote, Colores Mayo, Ann Marie Reckentine, 
Lanette Breault, Jackie Murray, Anita Saba, and Susan Wszalek. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were read by June Post. Ron Wszalek moved to accept the minutes 
as read; Donna Hixson seconded the motion. Motion passed. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read by Diane Adler.  She reported that Fun ‘n Sun has $16,280.92 in 
checking and $506.67 in cash for a total of $16,787.59.  Of that amount, approximately $1100 is 
owed on outstanding credit card charges.  Judy Hoffman moved to accept the report; seconded 
by George Reckentine.  Motion passed. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
At the Annual Meeting in February, the proposal to build a pickleball court on the green space 
near the entrance of the park was passed.  Weather permitting, work on the project will begin 
this week. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
There were 2 proposals for consideration. Susan Wszalek read the first proposal, and Marsha 
Hodgkins made a motion for Fun ‘n Sun to send its annual contribution of $500 to CARE in 
Livingston, TX.  The motion was seconded by Ron Wszalek, and the membership voted to 
approve the proposal. 
 
Nancy Kingsley read the second proposal asking Fun ‘n Sun to pay up to $150 for a new cyan ink 
cartridge for the club’s color printer.  Bob Spangler so moved and was seconded by Judy 
Hoffman. Motion passed. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:45 A.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
June Post, Secretary 


